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  January 30, 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

 

A week ago, you were notified that McKinley Classical Leadership 

Academy is administering the AdvancED Parent Survey in an effort to 

improve system practices. Your opinion is important to us, and we ask that 

you take the time to complete this survey. The online survey will be 

available from Friday, January 27, through Thursday, February 9, 2017.  

 

In order to complete the survey, please click on this link or copy and paste 

the link into your browser.  

http://eprovesurveys.advanc-ed.org/surveys/#/action/15181/27405  

 

Please be assured that your response to this survey will be anonymous and 

your honest opinions are appreciated. 

 

If you have any questions about this survey, please contact Simone Taylor at 

simone.taylor@slps.org or 314.773.0027 ext. 40202.  

 

Thank you in advance for supporting McKinley Classical Leadership 

Academy improvement efforts.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Simone R. Taylor, Ed.S. 

Simone R. Taylor, Ed.S. 

AdvancED Committee Chair 
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